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From: fay napoli

Sent: 22 November 2015 10:51

To: Planning

Subject: Proposed Development H-LL4

Dear Sir/Madam

| write to object to the proposal to build houses on the site mentioned above.

| have two reasons for my objection.

Firstly on the grounds of safety. A new development of houses on this or any site
south of the canal would increase the number of cars, delivery vans and
pedestrians using the single file bridge at the canal basin which already poses
safety issues. A previous proposed development adjacent to ||| was

rejected on these grounds and nothing material has changed since.

My second reason relates to the use of Prime Agricultural Land for housing. Once
built upon, this natural resource can never be replaced.

yours sincerely

Fay Napoli






